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From: Nicholle Montalvo <montalvocountry@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 9:59 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Public Comment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

I am a lifelong resident of Santa Barbara. it is where | was raised, met and married my husband, and started my
family. This is home. But today's Santa Barbara is nothing like the Santa Barbara | know, and my concerns are only
mounting as the days go by and the actions taken - or not taken - by our leaders add to the detriment of this city.

| am extremely concerned about the imminent economical crisis we will face if these mandates are not stopped. As|
type this, thousands across the nation are standing up against the tyranny that is the vaccine mandates. Southwest
Airlines has cancelled over 1,000 flights due to staffing shortages, as pilots engage in a mass "sickout" in protest of the
infringement on their medical freedom. Seattle is now cancelling over 150 ferry sailings due to a mass exodus of
employees who would rather lose their livelihoods than comply with an illegal mandate. It is happening. The country is
waking up. The fight is on.

What will this look like in Santa Barbara? What will happen when our first responders and emergency service workers
stand for their freedom and walk out? Who will protect us? What will happen when our grocery workers stand up for
their freedom and walk out? Where will we buy our food? What will happen when all of our teachers rise up and fight
for their freedoms and freedoms of the children - our children - that they love? Who will teach our children? What will
happen when tens of thousands of employees reach their limit of oppression and say "ENOUGH!" and walk off the

job? Who will run the businesses? These are very real outcomes that we face, and the time is upon us. We need action
and we need it now.

Supervisors, we implore you, please stand up and fight for us! Fight to preserve our liberties. Fight these illegal
mandates so that we can keep our jobs, keep our children in school, keep our livelihoods. We are seeing the global
fallout of mandated vaccines and the crises that follow. Please, do not allow that to happen in our great city. We need
YOU and we need you NOW. There is not a moment to waste.

Thank you,
Nicholle Montalvo

Nicholle Montalvo
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From: Teri Langdon <langdonteri57@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 12:13 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: standupsb@protonmail.com

Subject: Liability for testing

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Forms will be sent to all schools, both public and private, stating that signatures will be required from top school
administrator, the person administering the test and/or mandate and the student affected for 100% liability for any

injury, illness, hospitalization or death as a result of a Covid test administered or vaccine that has been mandated.

https://www.brighteon.com/6dc84e67-a0a2-4c77-9925-b34e3965d8ee

Sent from my iPhone



